
 
 

QCT Board Meeting 20 October 2023 

Outcomes summary 

 

At the fifteenth meeting of its three-year term, the Board: 

• provided direction for the development of a QCT Digital Investment strategy over the next five 
years to support its key functions 

• endorsed the QCT Budget 2024 for submission to the Minister of Education 

• endorsed the redevelopment of a case for professional experience coordination and 
preregistration for preservice teachers in Queensland 

• endorsed timelines for the implementation of the 2024 election to appoint three practising 
teachers to the QCT Board 

• endorsed that the Australian College of Christian Studies (ACCS) Queensland campus will be 
recognised as a Queensland initial teacher education (ITE) provider in meeting national ITE 
accreditation standards 

• approved the Financial report for the month ending 31 August 

• reviewed trends in ITE 2022 Program data provided to AITSL as an annual reporting requirement 

• noted reports from the Chair and the Director, reports from QCT committees and updates on 
registration and renewals 

• noted the third quarterly performance report on QCT business activities. 
 

 

  

 


